
  

July 11, 2011   

To whom it may concern:  

I cannot say just how much we enjoyed Aulda as a baby night nurse for our daughter.  
Since our baby was born prematurely, it was important to us that we had a nurse who 
would monitor her throughout the night.  Aulda was such a nurturing and loving person 
who would hold our daughter for hours and make sure her needs were met.  

Aulda was supportive and offered advice about when to feed and burp the baby. 
She was very professional, always on time and in a nurse uniform.  We wish she could 
stay with us forever as she was a great support to my family and would be great with any 
baby.    

I also want to thank Consuelo, the Administrator, for her quick correspondence with me 
in trying to secure a nurse.  The website is great and I appreciate that I did not need to 
pay a fee to be connected with a great nurse.   

Best Wishes,  

Star & Paul 
New York, NY  


